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Dear Parents,  
 

Happy New Year to you all and welcome back to a brand new term. I hope you all had a wonderful 

Christmastime with your families. The start of the spring term is exciting, and, behind the scenes, we are 

busy planning some wonderful events and learning opportunities for the children. Our stay and craft 

event in December was very popular and we hope to invite you back into school again soon. 

 

On Wednesday, we gathered together for a welcome back assembly which provided the opportunity for 

everyone to reflect on the possibilities of the upcoming year. We encouraged the children to think about 

setting New Year's resolutions, embracing a fresh start, and, most importantly, believing in themselves as 

they set themselves goals. In Roman mythology, Janus was the god of gates and doorways, beginnings 

and endings. He was often pictured with two faces, one looking forward, the other looking back. There’s 

something of Janus in all of us. It’s good to look back upon past achievements - but we can also enjoy 

looking forward to new beginnings! 

  

 

Mrs Honywill 

Headteacher 



Diary Dates 

Spring Term 3 

3.1.24  Children return to school  

15.1.24 Primary school admission closes 

17.1.24 Individual school photos by Jelly Photos 

24.1.24 DEAR (Drop Everything And Read – all classes). Parents 

invited to read/share stories with their child from 8:45-9:30. This is a 

good opportunity to ask your child’s class teacher for any support/advice 

on how you can support your child/ren with their reading at home. 

12.2.24 Half term 

19.2.24 Non Pupil Day 

7.3.24 World Book Day (Dress up) Details to follow 

11.3.24 and 13.3.24 Parent’s Evening Appointments 

25.3.24 Cricket Workshop – all classes (PE kits) Details to follow 

28.3.24 Easter Service at the Church (TBC) 

Teachers are planning upcoming trips. Details will be sent separately. 

 

Forest School  
 

Tuesday 9th January Years 4, 5, 6 

Tuesday 16th January Years 1, 2, 3 

Tuesday 23rd January Years 4, 5, 6 

Tuesday 30th January Years 1, 2, 3 

Tuesday 6th February Years 4, 5, 6 

 
 

 

 

 

 



News 
 

 

Reading, Reading, Reading 

 

 

As we start a new calendar year, it’s a great opportunity to reaffirm the 

importance of good reading habits at home with your children. All the 

staff know how much our children enjoy reading in school but we also 

know how valuable it is for them to read themselves or be read to by 

another person when they are at home. Research consistently highlights 

the benefits of dedicating just 20 minutes a day to reading, regardless of 

age. Take a look at the research statistics for just 20 minutes of reading a 

day at any age. We encourage you to incorporate reading into your daily 

routine. Whether it's sharing a story together, listening to your child read, 

or allowing them some quiet reading time alone, these moments 

contribute significantly to their overall development. We are always 

looking for as many opportunities during the school day for our children 

to read to an adult. If you have any spare time and would like to volunteer some time during the week to 

listen to children read, please let the school office know. Thank you. 

 

 

Class Dojo 

 

Everyone should now have received a link to join Class Dojo.  

What do you need to do?  

1. You will need to either download the Class Dojo app from your device’s app store or 

go to the classdojo.com website.  

2. Inform school if you do not give permission for photographs of your child to go on 

Class Dojo. 

3. You will need to setup a parent account using your personal email address. We’ll 

send you a code so that you can connect your account to your child.  

 

We will be using Class Dojo to communicate key messages and share learning moments and 

achievements with you so please let the office know if you need support accessing Dojo. 

 

 



 

 



E-Safety 
 

 


